
 

 
 

 

GENERAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 
 
Fourteen proposals were received and opened on April 10, 2025 at 11:00 a.m. for the above 
referenced project.  The following four firms have been short listed and will be interviewed for 
the project. 
 
AECOM Technical Services, Inc. 
 
Gannett Fleming, Inc. 
 
Hazen and Sawyer 
 
HDR Engineering, Inc. 


